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Kevin Manning 

 

Dear Kevin, 
 

On behalf of the Retired Men’s Association, I would like to thank you for an interesting 
and informative presentation on Astronomy for Everyone: Size & Scale of the 
Universe. The sharing of your insight and knowledge about the universe gave us all a 
greater understanding of the heavens. It gave us a new and exciting way to see the 
enormous world we live in every day. 
 

Helping us understand the universe around us, gave us a vision into new interests 
which involve science and beauty, the pictures and dialog - enjoyable. 
 

There were many questions and much enthusiasm by the group - great talk. 
 

Thank you again for your time and a fine presentation. I know you gave us all things to 
look at with different eyes. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Chris 
 

Chris Hammer,  
RMA Speaker Chair 
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